Michigan Business Brokers Association - West

Minutes from September 9, 2014
Meeting called to order by, Mark Andresky at 11:05 AM
Present – Mark Andresky, Dan Butler, Jon Siebers, Allan Reider, Bob Fuehr, Don VanderZwaag
Absent:  Larry Baumgart, Kenny Leonard
Minutes of May 13, 2014 were reviewed and approved.

Treasurer’s report – Bank balance reconciled at $5,368.38.

The Treasurer’s report was reviewed and approved.  
Membership report – Currently have 40 members.
Education report – John Siebers reviewed the current educational schedule.

September meeting will be a lender panel discussion with Kenny Leonard, Tom Frost, and Ben VanderWeide, facilitated by Jim Mersman. 
October meeting will be a dual chapter meeting at Coral Gables in Lansing featuring multiple speakers on SBA lending rules, procedures, & best practices.  MBBA members are invited to attend local Con-Ed sponsored by CAR on October 29th.
November & December meetings have not been determined yet; education sub-committee planning to meet soon for breakfast to work on the education plan for the remainder of the calendar year.  Possibilities include “crowd funding” and an “Environmental Update.” 
Website report – Allan Reider reported site traffic is up.  Dan Butler suggested putting dual chapter meetings on website calendar as soon as they are known.  
Other business – 
· It was recognized that we need to open nominations from the general membership for the 2015 West Chapter Board.  All current board members and officers are interested in serving again in 2015.  It is unknown if Kenny Leonard is interested in serving again in 2015.  
· The board discussed bartering advertising with MIBIZ to increase the MBBA’s exposure.  Don VanderZwaag reported that Kenny Leonard is planning to talk with someone at MIBIZ about this possibility.  
· An MBBA state association board meeting will take place in October right before the Dual Chapter meeting commences at 11:30 AM.  Members should let state board members know of any topics/issues they would like addressed at that meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 12:02 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Andresky, President, on behalf of Larry Baumgart, Secretary
